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All, 
  
We, Jennifer and Frederick Aronson, are currently homeowners at 
27 Lawson Road. We can not attend the meeting 9/21 regarding 
“rental” properties in Cape Elizabeth. 
To keep it simple, I will simply say we 100% support the 
Grennon’s letter to the town. 
Currently, we have 3 close properties that are potential rentals: 

1.      21 Lawson-long term rental with family but that could 
change. 
2.      31 Lawson-during school year single family who have 
moved so unsure what will happen. During summer, different 
family every week or two. 
3.      35 Lawson-owner died this past year, not sure if family will 
keep and rent 

There are other properties on our short street that are also used 
as rentals. 
Weekly renters change the quality of a neighborhood. They are 
transient and therefore not really accountable to the neighbors. 
There is a feeling that you are living with strangers which feels 
unsafe. They often drive to fast for our short road. They often 
have visitors who park more cars. 
The Grennons have expressed all the other important issues so I 
won’t go on. 
Please understand how concerned we are for our safety and all 



around quality of life. 
  
Jennifer and Frederick Aronson 


